15 December 2011

Mr. B.A. Prosser, Herzig Prosser & Co., P.O. Box 150, INDOOROOPILLY Q. 4068

Dear Bruce,

It has been over fifteen years, as I recall, since you first started providing me with accounting and taxation assistance. With the latest taxation return now completed it appears that association has come to an end.

I wish to place on record my appreciation for the support, guidance and advice provided during that association, always with the highest level of professional competence and courtesy from yourself and your colleagues.

I take this opportunity to thank you and to wish you and your colleagues all the best wishes not only for the coming festive season but in all of your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Ross McKinnon

Zon Lona